From: Toby Chapman

To: Rampion2
Subject: Rampion 2 consultation
Date: 20 March 2024 21:13:44

Dear sir/madam,

I am a resident of - which joins Kent street near the A272 junction, just in case
my online submission hasn’t been registered I am emailing my objection.

Kent street is a single track country lane with soft verges and limited passing places, it is

used by walkers, cyclists and horse riders. It is therefore totally unsuitable for heavy traffic
and particularly hgvs. I’ve noted the Shermanbury local council estimate copied below.

Regards,

Toby chapman

It is estimated there will be over a 1300 HGVs and 828 LGVs a week
down Kent Street and a large volume of Rampion construction
vehicles through Partridge Green.
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